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GRAYSON COUNTY MPO RELEASES THE DRAFT 2050 METROPOLITAN TRANSPORTATION PLAN 
(MTP) FOR PUBLIC REVIEW AND COMMENT 

 
SHERMAN, TX (September 3, 2024) – The Grayson County Metropolitan Planning Organization 
(GCMPO) is the organization charged with transportation planning for the greater Sherman-
Denison Urbanized Area, which includes Grayson County, and is the recipient of federal planning 
funds. 
 
The GCMPO is releasing the draft 2050 MTP for public review and comment. The MTP is a 
comprehensive planning document which will guide the development of transportation facilities 
and services over the next twenty-five (25) years to best serve citizens within Grayson County. 
The draft 2050 MTP can be found on the front page of the GCMPO’s website at www.gcmpo.org.  
 
In addition, the GCMPO will host a public meeting on September 18, 2024 at 9:00 am at the 
TxDOT Sherman Area Office located at: 

3904 S U.S. 75 
Sherman, TX 75092 

 
The public meeting can also be attended virtually.  Instructions on how to connect to the public 
meeting virtually can also be found at www.gcmpo.org. 
 
Comments may be submitted by email to: cbarnett@huitt-zollars.com.  All comments must be 
received by 2:00 pm on September 30, 2024 to be included in the public record.  The draft 2050 
MTP will be placed before the GCMPO Policy Board at its Wednesday, October 2, 2024 meeting 
for approval. 
 
The GCMPO staff looks forward to hearing from you! 
 


